L. A. Ainger Middle School

245 Cougar Way Rotonda West, FL 33947-9636 (941) 697-5800 FAX 697-5470

Jeff Harvey Principal

www.edline.net/pages/L_A_Ainger_Middle_School

Dear Band Parent,

Your child has elected to not continue in band next year. I'm assuming that your child has discussed this with you. I want you to know that, although I am sorry for this departure, I am also grateful for your child's participation in the music program and your support as a parent of music in our school.

Here is what you should do now to prepare for this transition:

- 1) <u>If you have a school instrument</u>, return it to the front office for larger instruments or the band room for smaller instruments.
- 2) If you are renting an instrument from Cadence Music, return it to the front office. Make sure the tag clearly identifies your child's name. Place a note inside the case stating that your child is dropping band and you wish to stop payments. Cadence will pick it up as they drive to our school weekly.
- 3) <u>If you are renting an instrument from another vendor</u>, you will need to return it to the store.
- 4) If you own an instrument and would like to donate it to our program, please leave it in the front office with your child's name visible and leave a note on the inside stating that it is a donation. It will be used as part of our inventory and lent to a student in need.

Sincerely,

Tim Ostrow

Director of Bands, LAAMS

CCPS TOY, 2015-16

941-697-5800 ext. 255

www.aingerband.org

"Home of the Cougars"

On The Tracks To Student Success